City of Midway

City Council Meeting Minutes
Special Called Meeting
February 14, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 5:35 p.m. by Mayor Pro-Tem John Whitmire

Those in attendance included Mayor Pro-Tem John Whitmire, City Secretary Debra Newkirk, Council
members Rex Newkirk, Gus Kangos, Brandee Curtis and Marc Nelson. Janet Boone and Wes Savage
were not present at this Special Called meeting. Mayor Brenda Ford was unable to attend.

The City Council was meeting in a special called meeting for the purpose of awarding a contract for
administration services for the upcoming CDBG MIT-MOD program. RFP’s had been re-submitted due
to a publishing error at the newspaper. Proposals were due in by 3:00 p.m., on Tuesday, February 14-
2023. Those proposals that had been previously submitted were considered to have been received on
time. Langford Community Management Services had previously responded to the RFP but requested
that their previous proposal be withdrawn from consideration. Proposals to be considered were from
Grant Works-and Traylor & Associates.

The following Council members volunteered to be the Scoring/Review Committee: Gus Kangos, Rex
Newkirk and Brandee Curtis. The committee met on February 14, 2023 to review and score the proposals
and bring a recommendation to the City Council.

The committee recommended Grant Works for administration.

Councilman Gus Kangos made the motion to approve Grant Works for administration, Councilman Marc
Nelson made the second and with all being in agreement the motion carried.

With all of the business being completed, Councilman Gus Kangos made the motion to adjourn,
Councilman Marc Netson made the second and with all being in agreement the meeting adjourned at 5:35
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